The Missouri Senate Minute Script: HB 302
Missouri senators spend Monday afternoon talking about another of the governor’s priorities.
House Bill 302 would create the "Blue Alert System" for notifying the public when law enforcement officers are seriously injured or killed.
During discussion, Sen. Bob Dixon of Springfield talked about changes made to the measure, which would include new penalties for assaulting law enforcement officers…
Dixon 1 / Runs :11 / OC: law enforcement officer.
“Which is important, keeps it consistent with the criminal code. But, it puts in some mandatory minimums, which will actually affect more effective sentencing when it comes to those who would assault a law enforcement officer.”
Missouri Senate Minority Floor Leader Gina Walsh of Bellefontaine Neighbors adds she would like to see first-responders added…
Walsh 2 / Runs :08 / OC: over a week.
[bookmark: _GoBack]“Eleven years ago, this June, we had tornadoes go through St. Louis County. We were without power, in some cases, for over a week.”
House Bill 302 has been set aside for further dialogue.
Reporting from the State Capitol, I’m Dean Morgan.
